
 
 

10th Dec Christmas play 

2pm 

11th Dec Christmas play 

2pm 

12th Dec Christmas play 

6pm 

18th Dec Christmas Fun 

Day 

19th Dec Children’s 

Christmas Shop 

20th Dec Church Service 

9.00am 

School finishes 

at 2pm 

6th Jan 

2020 

Spring Term 

Starts 

7th Jan Gym Club starts 

8th Jan French Club 

starts 

14th Jan Drama workshops 

14th Feb Term Finishes 

 HALF -TERM 

24th Feb Terms starts 

5th Mar World Book Day 

15th Mar Bunny Fun Run 

30th  to  

2nd Apr 

School Book Fair 

2nd  Apr End of Term 

School finishes 

at 2pm 

3rd Apr INSET DAY 

20th Apr Summer Term 

starts 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
AUTUMN TERM 

2019 

 

 

 

  

 

We had a fantastic morning of fun and 

frolics as the pantomime performed 

“Beauty and the Beast.” There was lots of 

laughter and singing as the tale unfolded. 

Thank you to our fabulous PTA and parents 

for providing this annual event. The 

children left afterwards with comments 

such as “Can we have it again tomorrow?” “It was brilliant.”  

Events such as this take place because of things such as the Christmas 

fayre which we all enjoyed last week. It was a fantastic afternoon of fun 

and games. Well done and thanks to one and all with the news so far that in 

excess of £1,000 has been raised and the silent auction is being finalised 

with the winning bids being announced on Wednesday. 

Values News 
This term our value is Peace.  

The children are now talking regularly and with depth about how 

they can be peacemakers. They have thought about how we are in a 

‘waiting’ time called advent and were able to explain that rather than 

just focus on themselves, they will try and think about others and 

how to make their lives happier and more peaceful. Of course, their 

minds are undoubtedly on the nativity story as they get ready for 

their Christmas performances; you are going to be wowed and proud! 

 
The NSPCC say thank you for raising money for them over the past few 

weeks and Rabbit class can celebrate as they won the class with the most 

contributions so well done Rabbit class.   

To avoid disappointment would advise early booking for Hedgehog club this 

time of year as we do get up to our limits with Thursday being a 

particularly busy day.    
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The Perfect Pantomime 

Marvellous Me News 

We have today sent an e–mail reminding you to update your app as 

improvements have been made. Many thanks. 

We will be checking in with you at the end of term to get your feedback 

about how you are finding Marvellous Me. 
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